Town of Sutton

Sewer Commission Meeting
2/12/2020

Members Present: Neal Crites

Larry Wiersma

Carl Licopoli

Donald Obuchowski
The meeting was opened at 2:00 P.M. by Neal Crites. All members present.
The first order of business was the approval of minutes from the monthly Sewer Commissioner
meeting from January 8, 2020. Larry made a motion. Neal 20 all in favor approved 3-0. No Public
Forum.

The next order of business on Agenda: (1) Abatements. Customers billed with incorrect readings.
Duplicate billing. All reviewed and approved.

The next order of business: review of Budget- Annual Report - no changes.

Beta 1&I Study completed and submitted to DEP. Camera work to be completed within 5-7 years.
To check integrity of our system though out Sutton,

We have received invoice from Millbury for Fiscal 2019. Adjustments have been made and credited
to 2019 invoice. Commissioners will discuss Millbury’s billing after receiving second quarter
invoice of this Fiscal 2020.

Well application with DEP approved by state and supported by BOH. For the Sewer Extension
study.

No Correspondence.

01d Business: Blackstone St. repairs being handled by Town Manager.

New Business: Regarding Wedgewood all parties in agreement. Moving forward in the spring 2020,
Discussion on proposed Car Wash at Galaxy Pass would require a water meter to be installed and
monitored. This is based upon drilling a well for usage. Neal motioned to support well meter. Larry
second. All in favor 3-0.

Next Sewer Commissioners meeting March 11, 2020.

Neal motion to adjourn. Carl agreed. Meeting ended at 2:38 p.m.
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